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About Telecom2 
 
Telecom2 are a voice network carrier with offices in London and Spain. Through the group of compa-
nies our focus is to at the forefront of technology, specialising in VoIP B2B and call centre solutions. 
T2 also specialise in micro payments across mobile, card services and age verification. 
 
Telecom2 has a broad spectrum of clients including a number of Contact Centres, Print media com-
panies, Charities, TV companies and a Premiership Football club.  
 
We also still have some of the traditional clients on 09 PRS running Adult, Psychic and Competition 
services. 
 
We have achieved PCIDSS and ISO27001 certification 
 
We welcome this opportunity to contribute prior to the formal consultation exercise. Our comments 
are based on internal knowledge and discussions with clients 
 

Question Your response 

Consultation question 1: Do you have 
any views on the potential impact of 
the proposed change? 

We hope that this change will have a major impact on 
“Spoofed” CLI. 

 

We and our clients have suffered reputational damage 
where the spoofed numbers have been from one of our 
ranges, anything that reduces that would be welcome. 

Consultation question 2: Do you 
agree with our proposed change to 
Paragraph 4.19 of the CLI Guidance? If 
not, please explain why. 

We are happy with the proposed change. Most, if not all, 
of the International Gateways will be keen to comply 
with it 

Consultation question 3: Do you 
agree with proposed implementation 
date of six months after the publica-
tion of the Statement? If not, please 
explain why.  

Six months is more than adequate for a change of this 
nature. 



Question Your response 

Consultation question 4: Do you 
agree with our assessment of the po-
tential impact on specific groups of 
persons? 

We agree with OFCOM’s assessment we do not see a 
change of this nature having any equality impact. 

Consultation question 5: Do you 
agree with our assessment of the po-
tential impact of our proposal on the 
Welsh language? 

We agree with OFCOM’s assessment. This change is not 
one that depends on language. we do not see a change 
of this nature having any equality impact. 
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